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City of Phoenix

To: Toni Maccarone Date: March 15, 2021
Deputy City Manager

From: Denise Archibald M
City Clerk

Subject: REQUEST TO WITHDRAW ITEM 12, LIQUOR LICENSE - EL PUEBLO
RESTAURANT, FROM THE MARCH 17, 2021, FORMAL CITY COUNCIL
AGENDA

The City Clerk Department requests to withdraw Iltem 12, Liquor License — El Pueblo
Restaurant, from the March 17, 2021, Formal agenda. Staff recommended disapproval
of this application, which was continued from the Feb. 17 and March 3, 2021 Formal
agendas. The applicant has formally withdrawn their application with the State of
Arizona, therefore a City recommendation is no longer required.

Approved by:

TonPhas cpwana (Mar 16, 2021 05:13 PDT) Mar 16,2021

Toni Maccarone Date
Deputy City Manager



